
From: Hans Mets   

Sent: Tuesday, April 22, 2025 11:21 AM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: Snively wet lands 

  

I am opposed to new proposed increase in additional height . Limit should be 4 stories 

at most ! However there should be no high rises allowed on that property ! 
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